
 

 
12 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Despite last night's snowfall, the main roads are clear and school is OPEN today. 
 
Lessons will begin from 09:00. We will accommodate all students arriving before that time in 
The Observatory. 
 
Students should travel safely, wearing an extra layer of clothing, coats, scarves, hats, over their 
normal uniform, and sensible boots / shoes. 
 
Our website server has crashed, hence unable to up-date the Notices section there. 
 
The information is on Facebook and Instagram, but please do spread the word as well! 
 
 


